Spring 2022

Dear Friends of Bonham, the Creative Arts Center, and all animal lovers,

Creative Arts Center and Bonham Animal Shelter are back with The Hair Ball 2.0 - Big 80's Benefit Concert! Save the date – June 25th, 2022 from 5:00pm-10:00pm at the Roy V. Floyd Community Center, also known as the Armory. We are pleased to bring back headliners "Saints and Sinners", a Whitesnake tribute Band, and "Rock and Roll Over", a KISS tribute band. We are also thrilled to be adding local band "78Live" into the mix! This benefit concert will help keep the Arts Center's doors open and allow us to continue offering community outreach programs including our free art therapy programs for children, teens, and senior citizens.

Last year, Creative Arts Center was able to present the Animal Shelter with a check that upgraded and expanded the fenced-in dog-run area. This year Creative Arts Center continues to support the shelter's expansion project by sharing proceeds again. The shelter expansion is critical to save the lives of homeless and unwanted pets. By increasing the size of the building, more pets can be housed. With the ability to house more pets, time limits can be extended, giving that pet a better chance of finding a home before their "time is up". Help us save homeless, confused, frightened, and abandoned animals by sponsoring our event this year. Give these pets the gift of more time.

Creative Arts Center is a project of the Fannin Community Foundation, a 501(c)(3) nonprofit organization, and your support is tax deductible. Last year's advertising reached thousands. Our website visits sky rocketed, as did our following on social media. The bands attracted many local residents, visitors from around the region, and of course the band's loyal following - bringing many new faces to Bonham. This concert will be heavily advertised to saturate Fannin and all surrounding counties, including the Metroplex and our neighbors in Oklahoma. We would love to add your company name and logo to the list of our supporters. Last year's concert was big, but this year, we plan to go even bigger!

I hope we can count on your support this year, so I have included Sponsorship Level information and all contributions are greatly appreciated! Our goal is to raise \$50,000 to provide shelter for animals in need and keep the Arts Center cultural hub open.

Thank you in advance for your donation. We appreciate your continued support!

Sincerely,

Jennifer Wilson Executive Director Enc.